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Central Catholic High School receives Bronze Globe Award for Foreign Languages 
 
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, April 17, 2015 – Central Catholic High School recently received the 
Bronze Globe Award from the Pennsylvania State Modern Language Association (PSMLA). The 
PSMLA Exemplary Program (PEP) recognized Central Catholic in the 2015 PEP Awards Showcase, 
as an exemplary foreign language program. 
  
In 2005, PSMLA began showcasing outstanding Pennsylvania high school foreign language 
programs with two-year awards. 
  
PSMLA believes that all students deserve excellent foreign language programs. Thus, the ultimate 
goal of PEP is to provide a blueprint for all Pennsylvania high school world language programs. 
  
Central Catholic is honored by this recognition and promises to continue to provide consummate 
foreign language instruction, as well as excellence in all areas of study. 
  
PSMLA is the state professional organization for teachers of world languages. More information can 
be found at www.PSMLA.org. 
 
Central Catholic High School, a college preparatory school for boys, is guided by the educational 
principles of St. John Baptist de La Salle. The school strives to provide a challenging, relevant, and 
diverse program of studies and extracurricular activities in an environment that fosters a life of faith 
and learning and develops leaders rooted in the Gospel values of integrity, respect, service, justice, 
and peace. The school is currently at capacity with 870 young men from all across southwestern 
Pennsylvania.   

For more information, please contact: 
Eric Starkowicz 
Director of Marketing and Communications 
Central Catholic High School 
412.622.6173 
estarkowicz@centralcatholichs.com 
http://www.centralcatholichs.com 


